## **WABASH COLLEGE**



Class Agents Letter

Alumni and Parent Relations

P.O. Box 352

Crawfordsville, IN 47933

Web site: <a href="www.wabash.edu">www.wabash.edu</a>
Email us: <a href="mailto:alumni@wabash.edu">alumni@wabash.edu</a>

Phone: (765) 361-6369

**Class of 1990** 

## **Class Agents**

Keith Bickley
keith07@mac.com
David Horvath
david@ori.net
Mike Fulton
mkfulton@hotmail.com

May 19, 2015

Hello.

I hope that you and your families are well.

Our 25th reunion's quickly approaching so I'm writing a brief letter to communicate some important information.



**Big Bash (June 5-7)**—The registration deadline for the Big Bash is May 27. Our attendance goal is 62; so far, only 11 have registered. To see who's registered:

https://www.wabash.edu/alumni/home.cfm?pages\_id=230&orderbv=vear

**Lodging** – Since this will be our 25<sup>th</sup> reunion, the College has reserved a meeting room at the Hampton Inn and Suites for our use. Please try to reserve your lodging at this location. We'll be able too meet in this room at the end of each day, drink some TWR, shoot the shit, and then walk to our rooms to hit the rack. Here's the URL for Hampton Inn:

https://secure3.hilton.com/en\_US/hp/reservation/book.htm?execution=e1s1.

**Schedule** – The schedule for the weekend has been posted; you can find it at <a href="http://wabash.edu/alumni/reunion/schedule">http://wabash.edu/alumni/reunion/schedule</a>. A Chapel Sing contest and class photos will take place on Saturday afternoon.

Giving – There is a **Donor Challenge** given to reunion classes by the College. If our class reaches its reunion goal of 50 donors (31.06%), then we will have an open bar (instead of a cash bar) available to us during our class dinner on the Saturday of the Big Bash weekend. Since we achieved this number last year (see below), meeting the challenge should be an easy. Currently, 43 classmates have made a gift to the College.

The deadline for making a contribution is Wednesday, May 27<sup>th</sup>. If you've not done so, why not do it right now? Here's the URL: <a href="http://www.wabash.edu/giving">http://www.wabash.edu/giving</a>.

I'd like to express our thanks to those participated in the recent day of giving on April 22. More than 2,700 alumni and friends of Wabash contributed a half a million dollars during the course of the day. I'd also like to extend my thanks to those who've made contributions during FY14/15: Joe Anderson, Mark Baker, Kevin Beausir, Keith Bickley, Patrick Blair, Mike Brandt, Dave Brewer, John Buehner, Andy Burgess, Dean Cantrell, Eric Elman, Mike Fulton, Scott Furnish, Jim Gibson, Keith Hall, John Hauber, Scott Hollingsworth, David Horvath, Kelley House, Jamie Hurst, Mario Joven, Chuck Keil, Asad Khan, Dave Livingston, Todd Lukens, Mitch Marcus, Patrick McEuen, Andrew Miller, Steve Palmer, John Petkovsek, Matt Price, Scott Richardson, Chris Rozzi, Scott Ruhl, Mike Sanchez, Mike Seale, Munir Shah, Kevin Sheridan, Greg Shine, Dirk Stahl, Chad Taylor, Ansley Valentine, and Bart Walker.

Keith